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Hello Mr. Knapp,
 
Staff appreciates you sharing your comments on the above-mentioned project (The Outpost).  I will
be sure that your comments are included in staff’s report to the Development Review Board.
 
Please feel free to contact me with any further questions or comments.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Jesús Murillo
Senior Planner
City of Scottsdale
Planning and Development Services
7447 E. Indian School Road, Ste. 105
Scottsdale, AZ 85251
Phone:   480-312-7849
Fax:         480-312-9037
 
Get informed!

        
 
 
From: Michael Knapp <mikefknapp@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2020 1:22 PM
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Case Number: 12-DR-2020
 
⚠External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

To:  Scottsdale Planning Department
 
I am unequivocally opposed to the destruction of the north Scottsdale natural Sonoran Desert in this
location!  
The zoning of this natural desert parcel should NEVER have been changed to allow such wanton
destruction in this location.  If it does get built, I will not patronize any businesses at this location. 
Vote NO on this project!
Michael Knapp
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